
 Newsletter June 2022    
Mayor Joe’s Message 

Hello hope you and your family are staying safe and doing well. April showers bring May flowers along with 
some freshening up by our Townhall team. Our cemetery, downtown and Townhall areas look beautiful with 
the recent work being done.  

Also, in our May Council Meeting I had our prior Fire Chief attend so we could honor his 8 years of dedica-
tion and service to Montverde residents before we moved to Lake County Fire. Kevin did an outstanding job 
with training new recruits and running the day-to-day operations. We wish him all the best in his new adven-
tures.... 

There are many topics your Town Council and Townhall Team are involved in at this time. New Housing de-
velopments,  water improvements,  road issues, etc. that most definitely effect your life.  Please try to attend 
the Council meetings so the Council is fully aware of which direction our Town residents would like to go.  If 
you cannot attend, we do use Zoom for our meetings, but you cannot comment during the meetings. If you 
have comments, please feel free to email me ( Mayor@mymontverde.com ) of text (407-496-1673) and I will 
be able to let the Council know what you are saying.    

Lastly when you have time take a few minutes and go to the Towns website at Mymontverde.com. There are 
many things for you to review there. Examples are Town finance report showing accounts and what is budg-
eted and what has been spent year to date for each department.  Minutes from Council, Planning and Zon-
ing and Committee meetings, drinking water reports etc.   

As always please call email or text me anytime if I can be any assistance.   

Many Thanks 

Joe Wynkoop  -  407-496-1673 cell 

Meetings & Events 
 

June 4,  10:00 a.m. 
Saturday Market 

 
June 14, 2022—7:00 p.m. 

Town Council Meeting 
Town Hall 

 
June 15,  2022-10:00 a.m. 

Special Magistrate  Hearing 
Town Hall 

 
June 15, 2022—6:30 p.m. 

P& Z Board Meeting 
Town Hall 

 
June 21, 2022-6:30 p.m. 
Town Council Workshop 

Town Hall 
 

June 27, 2022-6:30 p.m. 
Visioning Committee 

Town Hall 
 

mailto:Mayor@mymontverde.com


Library News 

WOW! I can’t believe that the month of May is 
almost over, Memorial Day and Father’s Day 
approaching quickly.  Kids who want to make a 
Father’s Day Card can stop by the library to 
make one or take the supplies home to make.  

We will kick off our reading program on 
Wednesday June 8th at 11:00 a.m. If your kids 
are interested please stop by the library to reg-
ister so we know what supplies we need. We 
hope to have a great turn out!!!  

Just a reminder that we have bread and pastries 
on Wednesdays for people in need.  

We need plastic grocery bags and egg cartons, if 
you have extra please bring by the library.   

Again, thanks to everyone that has donated 
books and DVDs.  

 Thank You ,Kathleen and Mary  

Greetings Montverde, 

It was wonderful seeing everyone in attendance at the Montverde Spring Concert Series.  Thank you to vol-

unteers and town staff for making these special events possible.     

One of the greatest things about Montverde is the small-town atmosphere we have in our wonderful com-

munity.  Reach out and get to know your neighbors.  We are very fortunate to have small businesses and res-

taurants located within Montverde.  Please take time to visit and support our local establishments.  Inten-

tionally staying “Montverde Local” with your patronage brings value to our town. 

There are many exciting projects on the horizon for Montverde.  Please stay connected, attend the council 

meetings, communicate with your council members, or stop by town hall if you have any questions.  I will be 

sharing more information on upcoming capital projects in future newsletters.   

Have a great start to your summer, 

 

Paul Larino, Town Manager 

Hurricane Season Starts June 1st—Be Prepared 

It is important to create a kit of supplies that you could take with you 
if you are forced to evacuate. This kit will also be useful if you are 
able to stay in your home, but are still affected by the storm, such as 
through the loss of power. One common trend seen when hurricanes 
are approaching is a wide-spread panic. When this happens, people 
rush in large numbers to get all the supplies they think they need. 
However, if you prepare your kit ahead of time, you can alleviate a 
lot of the potential stress of a very chaotic situation. You should cre-
ate your kit in a bag that you can easily take with you. Some recom-
mended items to include are: 

• Non-perishable food (enough to last at least 3 days) 

• Water (enough to last at least 3 days) 

• First-aid kit (include any prescription medication you may need) 

• Personal hygiene items and sanitation items 

• Flashlights (have extra batteries on hand) 

• Battery operated radio (again, have extra batteries) 

• Waterproof container with cash and important documents 

• Manual can opener 

• Lighter or matches 

• Books, magazines, games for recreation 

• Special needs items: pet supplies and baby supplies if applicable 

• Cooler and ice packs 

• A plan for evacuation and for if family members are separated 

• Portable charges for phones and laptops 

Historical Artifacts 

Town staff is in the process of receiving, cataloging and determining the best way to display our town’s his-

tory.  Any resident that has historical articles, items, etc. that would like to donate them to the town can 

drop them off at the library.  Thank you! 


